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Welcome Our New Choir Members! 
 
Through a series of generous donations, we are able to welcome four new singers to our choir! They are all music 
students or professors from local universities. Let’s make sure they feel welcome here at Crestwood! 

 
 
 
Lloyd Mallory, a native of Washington, D.C.,  currently serves as Director of Vocal Choral 
Activities at Kentucky State University in Frankfort.  Over Mallory’s career path, he has built a 
reputation for conducting great choirs and training the voices within the ensemble Mallory has 
extensive national and international experience as a teacher, performer, and producer. His 
education includes a Doctorate in Musical Arts in Wind, Orchestral & Choral Conducting and a 
Masters of Arts with duel emphasis in Conducting and Voice.   
 
 

 
 
 
 
Harrison Hancock is a Sophomore Vocal performance major at UK. He is from Lexington and 
attended Lafayette Highschool. He’s a member of the UK Men’s chorus as well as Chorale, and 
am a proud member of UKOT. He is excited to be singing with the Crestwood Choir!   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Jazmin Salaberrios, native of Delaware, received her B.A. in Music at Delaware State 
University. Jazmin has been an emerging Artist for the Coalition of African Americans in 
Performing Arts for which she has performed across the east coast. After receiving her master’s 
degree, Jazmin taught music in an elementary school where she directed choir and the schools 
musicals. In 2020, Jazmin decided to pursue her Doctorate of Musical Arts degree at the 
University of Kentucky where she currently attends.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
Houston Tyrrell, Tenor, is a graduate student at the University of Kentucky getting his masters 
in Vocal Performance. He is often praised for his versatility and his natural musicianship. Mr. 
Tyrrell is a frequent soloist of opera, musical theatre, and concert works around the country. In 
addition to his performance career, he is also a choral, operatic, and orchestral conductor who 
has been the assistant conductor with the UK Symphony Orchestra, the UK Philharmonic, and 
the UK Opera Theatre program. You can see him perform “Roldolfo” in UKOT’s upcoming 
production of La Bohème.   
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